
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

28th November 2024 

Unavoidable School Closure – 29/11/2024 

Dear Parents & carers,  

Most of the necessary fencing has been completed today, however more contractors will still be on site 

tomorrow to install scaffolding around areas of the building. As the safety of our students is paramount it 

will be necessary to also remain closed on Friday 29th November. 

It is expected that school will re-open on Monday 2nd December. 

For those students that are able, they should continue to access our online platforms and as per today, 

please be aware that there will be no staff on site to respond to phone calls but contact can be made via 

your child's form tutor. 

Once again, we sincerely apologise for this disruption which is beyond our control. 

Best wishes 

 

D Grogan 

Headteacher 
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